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holding on to the last bit
of 2013, mainly because I
am totally obsessed with
COD: Black Ops 3 and I have
been playing a lot of
characters. I have a couple
of posts about my
experiences with playing
the super-nimble, high-
mobility, secret agent, and
the secret agent has done
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quite a bit of damage in
this brief bit of time. I
also got to complete one of
my Thanksgiving projects,
the Grand Mariner Figurine
which is kind of cool.
Since I have so many posts
on my hand, I will start
with something small. Why
not just kill two birds
with one stone and show you
my first Black Ops 3
promotional poster? When I
bought my copy of Black Ops
3, it came with a very nice
PS4 themed lithograph. It
actually made for a very
nice coaster for my coffee
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at work. I bought it off of
eBay for a fairly cheap
price since I need several
prints to frame and put up
and it worked out very
well. Here is an image from
the eBay listing and you
can see it in all of its
glory: I threw up a
template to use as a
template and then gave that
to one of the artists I
work with. I am going to
give her a review about the
templates soon. She is also
a fan of the collector’s
edition lithograph. I
thought it was a nice item
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to include with the poster.
Here is the image with the
template on it: Here is how
the poster turned out with
all of my own illustrations
on it. I hope you like it!
This is only a very small
glimpse into all of the
collectibles in Black Ops
3. You can check out my
posts about the game on my
blog. I played Jack on the
Last Stand at one point,
and the guy who was just
about the most useless
character in the entire
game. He has the grappling
hook, but mostly uses it as
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a distraction. He can kick
with it, but mostly what he
does with it is destroy the
enemies. He has the C4, but
he pretty much just throws
it. He also has the A-10
Assault Rifle, and can
throw it. He 1cb139a0ed
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